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13th September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Year 7 Team Building Residential – Whitemoor Lakes  

 
We are thrilled that your child will be joining us on the transition residential to Whitemoor Lakes on Tuesday 
28th September – Wednesday 29th September. 
 
Just to confirm, your stay will include: 
 

• An overnight stay at Whitemoor Lakes on site accommodation.  

• Full board from 11am Tuesday 28th until 1pm Wednesday 29th September.  

• 5 activities on site. 
 
The total cost of the trip is £100; this includes access to Whitemoor Lakes facilities and amenities. This is 
payable from now until Monday 20th September to secure your place.  
 
We are asking that your child arrives at Whitemoor Lakes for 11am (no earlier than 10:45) on Tuesday 28th 
September, our staff will be at the site ready to welcome your child. 
Pupils will need to provide their own lunch for the day of arrival, all other food will be included within the price.  
Collection will be 2pm on Wednesday 29th September from Whitemoor Lakes. Staff will be on site until all 
students are collected.  
 
We are really lucky to have a range of activities confirmed, these include: Climbing, zip wiring, challenge 
courses, archery, fencing and drumming. On the evening we will be having a campfire, led by the 
residential staff. Pupils will then retire to their dormitories to relax and sleep ready for the next day’s 
activities.  
 
A kit list is attached with this letter, please ensure your child attends with everything they need.  
 
Should your child display any Covid symptoms, whilst at Whitemoor, we will contact you in order to collect 
them as soon as possible.  
 
If your child has any dietary requirements, please inform me by the 20th September, so that I can ensure 
Whitemoor Lakes can cater for their needs. Thank you to those who have already done so. This can be 
sent directly to sphillips@netherstowe.com. 
 
Please complete the medical and emergency contact forms supplied. These must be returned no later than 
the 20th September. The emergency number must be someone who can be contacted immediately.  
 
We are looking forward to sharing this exciting opportunity with Year 7s. If you have any questions please 
do not hesitate to contact Mrs S Phillips, Transition Lead on sphillips@netherstowe.com. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs S Phillips 
Transition Lead 
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